
 
 

 

 

 

 

September 30, 2021 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families,  

This letter is a clarification to the update published yesterday, 9/29/2021. The 

update stated that Luther Place and Knutson place had employees test positive 

for COVID-19 this week. The employee who tested positive that works at Luther 

Place and Knutson place tested positive last Thursday, the 23rd and is doing well. 

The other employee who works at Luther Place that tested positive was on 

Saturday, the 25th and this employee had not worked since the Monday, the 20th, 

this employee is also doing well. 

 

Thank you for your support during this time. 

 

Sincerely,  

Kelsey Diehl, LNHA, LALD  

Administrator  
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